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WASHINGTON – U.S. Senate Majority Whip Dick Durbin (D-IL) today met with 
Region 4 leaders of United Auto Workers (UAW) to discuss the union’s priorities, 
including protecting workers and ensuring that union members are supported as 
automakers transition to electric vehicle production. Durbin spoke about the reopening 
of the Belvidere Assembly Plant in Belvidere, Illinois, that was secured in the historic 
labor contract signed by the UAW and the Big Three automakers—Ford, Stellantis, and 
General Motors—last year. UAW leaders also thanked Durbin for his role in supporting 
UAW workers and in visiting two picket lines in Chicago and in Bolingbrook, Illinois.

“Labor unions built this country. Along the way, unions, including UAW, have offered 
protections for their members and strengthened industries while holding employers 
accountable for workplace conditions,” said Durbin. “In my meeting with labor leaders 
today, I reiterated my support for their efforts to ensure a strong, resilient union at 
Illinois auto plants.”


